EXCO REPORT – TUESDAY 14 OCTOBER 2014

Executive Council met today, Tuesday 14 October 2014, to discuss two items on the Open Agenda.

The first item was an Application for Outline Development Permission for the proposed Solar Farm at the current site of the rifle range at Half Tree Hollow. ExCo was pleased to approve the proposal but wished to highlight the need to continue, until fruition, the relocation of the rifle range. 

The second item requested the discharge of Condition 1 pursuant to Development Permission for the Rupert’s Wharf - Rockfall Assessment. ExCo was of the opinion that an informed decision is difficult at this time and the suggestion was that this be deferred until the completion of a site visit to enable full exploration of potential implications. 

The meeting ended at 10.20am. 
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